
YEAR 7 PEER SUPPORT CAMP - FINAL INFORMATION 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

This information concerns the final details of your child’s Year 7 Camp to The Tops Conference Centre, 
Stanwell Tops. 

Departure:  You are required to have your child at school on Monday 4th March by 8.30am at the Bus Bay 
Return: Approximately 2.45pm Wednesday 6th March at the bus bay outside the school. Please do not ring 
the school switch.  They cannot give you a more accurate time. 

EXPECTED CONDUCT: Crestwood High School’s Code of Behaviour will apply and exemplary behaviour is 
expected at all times. Should the matter arise, parents will be contacted by telephone on matters of discipline 
and may be asked to take their son/daughter home. No student may leave The Tops Conference Centre 
unless part of an approved organised group, which is accompanied by a member of the Crestwood HS Staff. 
All instructions given by teachers, camp staff and coach drivers must be followed immediately. Students are 
expected to be Safe, Respectful Learners at all times. 

Luggage:  Each student may only take one bag to be stored in the luggage compartment of the coach. 
Students will not be able to access this bag once it is loaded. A small backpack would be useful to carry their 
water bottle (issued to all students at camp) and wet weather gear. 

No food or drink is to be consumed whilst on the coach.  Mobile phones, cameras or other electronic 
devices are not permitted as per the school’s policy.  Furthermore, do not bring any valuable items. We 
have had losses in the past and we do not encourage these items to be taken. 

Spending money:  Since all of the requirements are provided on the camp, spending money is not needed. 

What to take in your luggage: In the event of wet weather please pack plenty of changes of clothes as most 
activities will continue in the rain. Waterproof bags are essential to take wet clothes home. 

(   )    1 Bath Towel (   )   Jumper (   )   Insect repellent – cream rather than 
spray 

(   )     Hat (   )  Underwear (   )   Toiletries – No spray deodorants 
(   )     Shorts (   )   Long sleeve shirts (  )    Sheets or sleeping bag, Pillowcase 
(   )     Long pants (   )   Sunscreen (   )   Torch 

(   )     T-shirts (   )   Joggers – more than 1 pair due 
to rain (   )  Wet weather gear 

(   )     Pillow (   )     Sleeping Bag 
Pillow and Blanket/Doona are NOT supplied. 

There are no water activities at this camp. 

Do not bring good clothes, make-up, or expensive jewellery. Singlets, sleeveless tops or midriff garments 
are not to be worn to any activities.  There is a safety concern (harness) for many of the activities your child 
will be involved in. 

Medication: Place medication in a labelled (Name of student and medication, dosage and time) zip lock bag 
and give to the Year Adviser at the bus bay on Monday morning. 

Thank you for your co-operation in making this an educational and enjoyable camp for all staff and students 
attending.  If you have any questions or problems in relation to the camp, please contact Mr Lloyd.  

Mr C Lloyd – Camp Coordinator 


